
 
FY 2016 SANITARY SEWER OVERFLOW REPORT 

 
 
 
The City of Oxford reports Sanitary Sewer Overflows in accordance with the North 
Carolina General Statutes and NCDENR guidance. Discharge of 1,000 gallons or 
more of untreated waste to the surface or water of the State requires Publication 
of Notice of Discharge. Oxford has had three reportable SSOs that have reached 
surface water during this fiscal year. When SSOs occur it is standard practice to 
unstop blockage, clean up and disinfect spill area, Pump creeks when necessary, 
Inspect by CCTV, Repair, refurbish and renovate the affected area. 
 

OVERFLOWES 
From 6/24/16 to 4/27/17 there were seven overflows in which three were 
reportable to the State. The three locations were; 1. The Outfall at Fairway Drive.  
2. The outfall behind the 200 block of Maple Drive. 3. The 100 block on Coleman 
St. All were unstopped and cleaned. 
 

MAIN BLOCKAGES ONLY 
From 7/27/16 to 4/25/17there were twelve main line blockages in different 
locations due to sand, roots, and debris. All were unstopped and cleaned. 
 
 
      
 
    Stevie Inscoe: Collection System ORC. 
 
 
There is a notation on the monthly water bill that this report is found on the City 
Webb site. www.oxfordnc.org  
 
 

http://www.oxfordnc.org/

